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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:‎

Yesterday U.S. Secretary of State Mike Pompeo spoke with Mexican Foreign
Secretary Luis Videgaray. The two leaders talked about the importance of
reducing irregular migration through Mexico and the region and discussed the
need for greater investment in Central America to address security,
governance, and economic prosperity challenges. They also discussed the
importance of concluding a NAFTA agreement.
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